
 

 

 

 

 

Last summer, we introduced our new ‘Playground Pioneers’ initiative to help make lunch 

and break times more engaging for the children. With your help we transformed break and 

lunchtimes with fancy dress, games, sports equipment and crafts. It was a huge success 

and the children are eager for it to continue. That’s why we are once again asking for your 

generous donations. As always we do not expect you to go out and purchase donations, 

things you no longer need are perfect. This year we are playing donation Bingo as a class 

team. If possible please donate one or more of the following items. Each class that gets a 

full house will win an extra playtime. The class that gets a full house quickest will get an 

afternoon at the forest school. All donations are to be in school by Monday 31st March.  

Thanks you in advance.  

Mrs Young   
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